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From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 6 May 2021 3:36 pm
To:
Subject: The Hood: Post-concert feedback survey

Kia ora, 

With SIX60 now behind us, we are seeking your feedback to learn about 
what went well, and what you think we could improve upon for our next 
concert at Eden Park. All households within the vicinity of Eden Park are 
invited to provide feedback on the effectiveness of management measures 
implemented for this event. 

Your responses, along with data gathered from noise monitoring, traffic 
management staff and Auckland Transport, hotline calls and other feedback 
will be used to shape future concerts at Eden Park. We value your privacy 
and all responses are for internal use only. Street name but not street 
address is required to help us understand more about responses related to 
noise and waste. 

A link to the survey will also be sent by mail to all residents this weekend. The window for 
feedback closes on Sunday 23 May. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

email info@edenpark.co.nz.  

Complete the survey.  



2

Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

    

 


